Good Morning,

Summer is going very fast and we are three weeks away from seeing our students return to school. |
am excited to start another great school year! | am attaching a welcome back letter
here: WELCOME BACK LETTER

We are seeking a 5th grade teacher for the upcoming year. The link for the job opening is
here: https://wecan.waspa.org/Vacancy/216975

We are also seeking a Paraprofessional to assist in the English Learners Classroom. This person
ideally needs Spanish speaking skills and a desire to help students learn. If anyone is interested,
please contact the District Office at (608) 762-5131, fill out the application on our website, or
email beau.buchs@belmont.k12.wi.us. We also can use substitutes as paraprofessionals,
teachers, and bus drivers. Please reach out if you are interested!

We have our other Paraprofessional openings filled at this time pending school board approval.

We also have a Special School Board Meeting Agenda posted. The agenda has the resolution to
approve a question for an operational referendum for four years and if approved will ask for
$550,000 annually. We will have an Open Community meeting on August 22nd at 7:00 in the HS
Gym. | will share information again regarding the needs and why we are looking at the referendum.
The agenda for next Monday's meeting is here: 8-12 Board Agenda

Thank you to Tom Thomas, Trevor Kattre, Cody Kletecka, and Lucas Flanagan for their work last
week on the baseball field. After our field was upgraded, we have had a difficult time getting healthy
grass growing around the infield area. They topdressed the area with soil to level the surface and
reseeded grass. We hope this finally gets the field to the best condition we can get it to. Our entire
maintenance staff has done a great job getting the building ready for the upcoming year and have
worked very hard to make it look great. Thank you!

The Biennial Sports Boosters Auction is on Saturday, August 17th. | hope to see you there! The
funds raised greatly help support our students and saves on the district budget. Our students get
top notch opportunities because of their support!

Again, registration is open. Please do this as soon as you are able to do so so we can be completely
ready for day 1! Let's make it a great year!

Have a great rest of your week!
Sincerely,
Beau Buchs

Superintendent
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